1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - May 16, 2018

By Central Station May 16, 2018 | 2:35 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

There have been a few disturbing incidents in some of the public parks in the Central District recently. Here are some summaries, including the name and description of the suspects, as well as their custody status as of May 15, 2018.

I want to thank the Officers of Central Station for their outstanding work and quick apprehension of these dangerous subjects.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM

Featured

Announcements

News Release